
	
	

GFF	Volunteers	Needed	
	

Our	2024	Greek	Food	Festival	(GFF)	is	July	26,	27,	&	28.		The	
workshops	will	begin	in	mid	May.		We	need	all	hands	on	deck	to	have	a	
successful	GFF.	
	
Please	consider	volunteering	for	workshops,	helping	out	the	week	
before	and	during	the	GFF.		Our	community	needs	your	help!		
Whether	you	are	an	experienced	GFF	volunteer	or	new	to	it	all,	it’s	a	
great	opportunity	to	have	some	fun	and	contribute	to	our	church	
community.	
	
We	will	be	sending	out	an	update	of	workshop	times	and	other	
volunteer	opportunities	shortly	that	will	include	a	link	to	Sign-up	
Genius	with	a	list	of	all	volunteer	opportunities.		Also,	there	will	be	a	
GFF	Volunteer	Information	Poster	in	the	Narthex	with	the	latest	
updates.	
	
Please	feel	free	to	reach	out	to	Gina	Dussi	@	ginadussi@gmail.com	or	
Stephanie	Lemnios	at	sblemnios@gmail.com	with	any	questions	that	
you	may	have.	
	
	
	
	
	


